
 
 
 

 
September 16, 2014 
 
Advice Letter No. OR-14-07 (Supplement 1) 
 
Ms. Joan Grindeland 
Administrator, Regulatory Operations 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
Fax (503) 373-7752 
 
RE: Citizens Telecommunications Company of Oregon – Switched Access Rates 
 
Dear Ms. Grindeland: 
 
Citizens Telecommunications Company of Oregon d/b/a Frontier Communications of 
Oregon (Frontier) hereby submits a supplemental filing for the Access Services Tariff 
P.U.C. OR. No. 2. 
 
The purpose of this supplemental filing is to remove the language indicating the 
concurrence with Frontier Telephone Companies Tariff FCC No. 1; Section 20.2, Rates 
and Charges and list the current Switched Access Rates in Citizens Telecommunications 
Company of Oregon, Access Services Tariff per Commission staff request.   
 
It is respectfully requested that this filing become effective on October 1, 2014. 
 
Please return stamped tariff sheets to: 
Frontier Communications 
Linda Saldaña 
9260 E. Stockton Blvd. 
Elk Grove, CA 95624 
 
Any questions or notifications of action taken on this supplemental tariff filing should be 
directed to me at (503) 629-2459 or Renee.Willer@ftr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Renee Willer 
Manager, State Government & Regulatory Affairs 
 
RW:lms 
Enclosures 

 
20575 NW Von Neumann Dr. Suite 150  
Beaverton, OR 97006 


